
DIOCESE OF WOLLONGONG 

DIOCESAN CURIA 

PWI:mh/815005 

23 November 2006 

Rev J G Nestor . 
REDACTED 

Dear Fr John 

Catholic Church Offices 
PO Box 1239 

Wollongong NSW 2500 
Australia 

86-88 Market Street 

Tel: +61 2 4253 0900 
Fax: +6124253 0977 

bishop@woll.catholic.org.au 

I wish to acknowledge your letter of 16 November 2006 in which you refer to your 
letter of 9 October 2006. 

+ 

As you wollid have been aware, I took my annual leave in October and did not return 
to the office until 31 October. Numerous letters and other matters awaited me. 

It is my intention to respond to your letter and I anticipate that I shall do so within the 
next four weeks. I am out of the office next week at the Australian Catholic Bishops' 
Conference. 

I wish you every blessing 
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The Catholic Church is a member of the National Council of Churches in Australia 
The Diocese of Wollongong is a member of the NSW Ecumenical Council 
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